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Hey Everyone!!

This week we're wrapping up our Christmas Breakseries by talking about what
the Christmas season really is about—the gift of a relationship with God
through Jesus. On Dec. 16 will have our Christmas party!! | know this might
sound crazy but we are going to have a pajama party with a taco barl! It's going

to be awesme!! Decmeber 239and the 30™ the Well will be off. We will be
back up and running January 6%

If you have questions please shoot me an email at triley@sycamorecreek.org,
give me a call at (614)920-4020, or text me at (585)519-7032. Hope you all
have a good week and God bless.

Tommy Riley



